
Monday, March 1, 2021 
 

 

Dear Nottingham Families, 

We are so excited to see many of you tomorrow as we return to school. For those of you 
who are remaining virtual, thank you for your patience as we adjust to the new routines 
and schedules. I know it probably won’t be perfect, but we promise we are doing our best 
to work with all our students. 

For those of you who are returning, please remember a few things…. 

● Refer to the Return to School letter for details about arrival and dismissal 
● CHARGE those iPads overnight so they are fully charged and ready to go in the 

morning 
● Pack a book for students to read while waiting for things to get started 
● Remember to complete your ​Pick-Up Plan​ so teachers and staff know where to 

send your child(ren) after school 

This week we welcome: 

● PK and grade one on Tuesday and Wednesday 
● Grades K and 2 on Thursday and Friday 

Next week, we'll see 

● Grades PK, 1, 3 and 5 Tuesday and Wednesday 
● Grades K, 2 and 4 on Thursday and Friday 

As always, reach out as needed to let us know how we can help. Again, thanks for your 
patience as we transition. 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/9fCCEcGcMLG1AAgak6Msbw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiHnDhP0RvaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZm9ybXMvZC9lLzFGQUlwUUxTZDBvdHJHdFJKY0JFb2Y3SmhmRHgwX205djFDOFdleDBpSGtWYUlqRnZ6TU9BaWpBL3ZpZXdmb3JtP3VzcD1zZl9saW5rVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpgPWE9PWAxdZB_UhNyb24uY3JvdXNlQGFwc3ZhLnVzWAQAAAAB

